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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board. We owe a responsibility to future generations to develop non fossil fuel sources of
energy. The problems with climate change are going to continue. Solar is a clean form of renewable
energy. This proposed solar farm will not damage anything and will provide much needed energy.
 
I live in Lima Ohio in Allen County
 
Thank you
Virginia Ann Beilharz
 

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/26/2021 9:21:55 AM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Virginia Ann Bellharz, via website  electronically filed by
Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


